PUBLIC NOTICE
02 May 2023
Harry Gwala District Municipality offices in Kokstad have moved to Rolyats Regional Centre next to Absa Bank. The offices will start to be fully operational on the 8th Of May 2023. For more information please do not hesitate to contact the following HGDM staff:
1. Mr Magqazana- 082 738 0283 FOR Water and sanitation queries / alternatively Mrs Mduna- 076 709 7003
2. Mr Gqiza- 082 933 7584 for Indigent queries
3. Ms. Mapela- 071 970 2436 for prepaid metre queries
4. Ms. Mdlophane- 073 484 8904 for payment arrangements
5. Ms. Jaca- 079 267 2735 for buying water
6. Customer Care Line- 086 010 3651/ 060 570 6193
We apologise for any inconvenience caused.
ISSUED BY HARRY GWALA DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY COMMUNICATIONS UNIT.

